
Department Chairs, Associate Deans, and Deans,   
   
With a goal of staying connected on internal governance issues, the Provost Office sends a 
monthly Roundup on the final Friday of each month to the internal university leadership.  
  
New Interactive Instructional Student Credit Hour Dashboard. 
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day workshop on business processes on Wednesday, January 31st. For questions, reach out 
to facultysuccess@smu.edu.  
  
Resource Reminder: Bias Education Response Team. Please help spread information about the resources 
available to faculty, staff, and students if they witness or experience actions, behaviors, or expressions against their 
individual or group actual or perceived identities. Such bias incidents may be intentional or unintentional and can 
affect the individual or SMU community. The Bias Education Response Team (BERT) enables SMU staff 
and faculty to provide support to community members who file a report through direct outreach. BERT 
does not investigate, arbitrate, or replace other SMU procedures or services. Its purpose is to educate by 
supplementing and working with campus units to connect individuals with appropriate support and 
resources. The protocol complements but does not substitute for University procedures regarding 
the reporting of discrimination, including sexual misconduct, to the Office of Institutional Access and 
Equity (smu.edu/iae or 214-768-3601). BERT also keep records of bias incidents and analyzes trends in 
ongoing efforts to continually improve our campus community with regard to our values. For more 
information, reach out to Jennifer Jones at jmjones@smu.edu.  

Keep the community informed about faculty awards: Please let us know if you have received or have 
been nominated for an award – or if you have nominated an SMU colleague at this link.  
  
We welcome your suggestions for future areas to feature in the monthly roundup; 
email facultysuccess@smu.edu. You can find past issues at this link.   
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